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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING RELATIVE TO PUD-GDP 

 

Notice is hereby given that a public hearing will be held at 6:00 

P.M., April 15, 2024, in the Council Chambers of City Hall, 828 

Center Avenue, Sheboygan, Wisconsin, to give persons an opportunity 

to be heard relative to a General Development Plan (GDP) submitted 

by Van Horn Properties of Sheboygan, LLC for construction of a new 

Van Horn Kia facility on Parcel Nos. 59281215827 an 59281215833 

within a Planned Unit Development (PUD) zone. 

 

 

 

                      MEREDITH DEBRUIN 

                                City Clerk 

 

 

 


